
                                              STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                   SELECTMEN  

                          MEETING MINUTES JANUARY 23 2023 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Bruce Smith and Steve Goldsmith. Jay Croteau 

was absent. 

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

Steve Goldsmith motioned to accept the minutes. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen 

agreed to accept the minutes.  

Bruce Smith checked with the school board about the start time for the meeting. The correct time will be 

7:00 P.M. prior to the town meeting.  

Josh Brooks spoke with the selectmen about the Fire Departments upcoming budget with the operating 

budget request of $57,300.00 for 2023. They discussed adding $40,000.00 to the Fire Truck fund 

$10,000.00 to the Fire equipment reserve. They discussed the amounts for turnout gear, building 

supplies, mintor batteries and pump repairs. They also discussed the grants involved, the applications 

and the required town match. In addition, the confirmed $87,000.62 reimbursement is slated for 

February 8, 2023. 

Bruce Smith is working on the lower Pond Rd culvert with Concord with the deadline Tuesday January 

24, 2023. 

Jon Berglund corrected the reset for the Fire Alarm panel.  

Steve Goldsmith motioned to adjourn. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 8: 30 P.M. 

 

 


